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Waste Water Treatment Phosphorus Study 
 
The Indiana Department of Environmental Management has established new  rules 
for Phosphorus Eff luent  from Waste Water Treatment Plants.  Currently the 
Yorktow n Treatment Plant did not have to treat for Phosphorus but because of the 
new  regulat ions w e w ill need to retool the treatment plant.  This w ill not  become a 
requirement until our next permit renew al 2017, but because of  the amount of  
t ime needed to study and make appropriate changes to our plant  I am 
recommending that w e have BF&S start the preparation now .  In addit ion our 
Chlorine Contact building is need of repair and w e are looking to add this to the 
project.   
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